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 Please pass HB 860.  In Deschutes County, there is a great unmet need for mental
health services.  Most of our major and expensive health issues are behavioral, such
as obesity and addictions.  The opioid crisis can best be met with mental health
treatments for pain that make drugs less necessary.  Lets not make it harder for
people to access mental health treatment by making it harder for therapists to run
their businesses.  Thank you for your support,

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Leeberg, Ph.D.
Licensed Psychologist
223 SE Davis Bend and 852 SW15th RDX
541 318-7023
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